
 

Name: Announcement: 

Lori Bata Attention Reds, did you know that one person 
is injured in a distracted-driving collision 
every half hour? More than 33% of Ontario 
high school students (grades 10 to 12) say 
they have texted while driving at least once in 
the past year. For Ontario high school 
students in grade 12 alone, the number 
climbed to 46% who have texted while 
driving. Want to make a difference, stop by 
the cafeteria on your lunch from Wednesday 
to Friday to sign a pledge to never drive 
impaired or distracted. While you are there, 
try our “drunk goggles” obstacle course and 
guess how many sour keys are in the jar to 
win a prize! 

Laura PT  Yesterday, your Reds Varsity Girls' Soccer 
Team traveled to Niagara Falls to play St  
Paul. It was a close game, but DM found a 
way to  squeeze out a win beating the 
Patriots 1-0. Scoring for the Reds was 
Charlotte Graham with the assist going to 
Jamie Kamendy.  Sophia Carile should be 
commended for the beautiful corner kick, 
which led to the goal. Another solid 
performance by Maggie Bell, who recorded 
the shut out. The girls are in a tournament 
today in Grimsby. Good luck, ladies!!!  

 


